
South Tahoe family needs help
Longtime South Lake Tahoe residents Johny and Bobby Russo,
owners of Sierra Appliance Repair (previously known as Honest
John’s), are experiencing a financial crisis. Their adult son,
Tony,  has  suffered  a  catastrophic  illness  and  has  been
hospitalized at Renown Medical Center in Reno since early
November. He is making improvement, but the prognosis is for a
recovery expected to take at least a year.

Johnny  and
Bobby  Russo

The Russos have worked together running their business for the
last 30-plus years, with Johnny doing the repairs and Bobby
handling the office duties. They have made moral support to
Tony a priority, which has caused their business to suffer.
The  combination  of  lost  revenue  from  the  business  and
unexpected expenses from traveling to Reno has placed them in
a financial crisis.

They  will  gratefully  accept  any  help  to  get  through  this
crisis. Contributions by check or gift card (Costco, gas,
grocery store, etc.) may be mailed to Abi Terry, P.O. Box
9285, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96158.

Questions can be directed to a-terry@sbcglobal.net.
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